Weekly News - 26th March 2021

Year 6 B HL

Dear Parents and Carers, % 64
/
What an unusual term this has been, but isn't it great that it has finished with us @GRY 502\0

all back in school together. The children have responded well to our lessons
that have focused on the theme of flight and migration.

This will be our last newsletter for the Spring Term and we would like to wish you all a relaxing couple of
weeks with your children; hopefully with lockdown easing, you may get to catch up again with friends
and family.

English

This week we have completed our writing based on the book, The Journey, by composing
persuasive letters regarding the terrible plight of the migrants’ escape to safety. We have been
pleased with the writing outcomes and the children’s sensitive responses to this theme.

Maths

In maths we have completed our work on ratio and scale by looking at maps. We have also
recapped enlarging and reducing shapes by a scale factor.

Foundation Subjects

The children learned about push and pull factors in geography. In science, the children created a
plant and explained how it had adapted to survive its environment. Our RE unit about the Easter
Story will be completed on Tuesday when the children partake in a virtual Easter experience run by
Insight.

Notices & Reminders

HOODIES: The final deadline for placing an order is midnight on Sunday 28th March. We will be
placing the order on Monday 29th March and no later orders can be taken.

TISSUES: we would be grateful for any donations of boxes of tissues for the classrooms. Your child can
bring these into school after the holidays - thanks.

GOOGLE CLASSROOM: During the holiday, we will be posting the first chapter of next term’s class story
- Black Treason. Please could you encourage/remind your child to read this.

Diamond Work Award

Elder - Hilit; Oak - Madita; Willow - Melanie



